M.V. "SANTO" ,

IT IS SUBMITTED the Oslo Surveyors be informed
that the plan has been examined and appears to be
identical with the plan submitted with their letter
of 30th October, 1950 which was the sub ject of the
Secretary's letter of llth November, 1950.

It is concluded that a revised plan of the

electrical installation will be submitted for con-

sideration in due course.

\f aq% 28th August, 1951.
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Return 1 copy of plan (unsta

Retain 2 coples of plan.




